TO: Pinckney Village Council

Ladies and Gentlemen,

My family lives at the corner of N. Howell and Depot,
across from the driveway to the water tower, which will
become the main entrance to the new subdivision. | have
seen the layout for the development and made a suggestion
that Mr. Blau incorporated into the plans. We are pleased

the construction traffic will not be using N. Howell Street.

The new development will bring additional tax revenue

for the village and we hope you will grant approval.

Sincerely,
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